



Historic Neighborhood Association

Art Festival Meeting Minutes 9/25/18

Attendees: Tonya Rogers- President, Jason Hagerman- Secretary, Lore O'Conner, Connie Haynes

Location: Home of Tonya Rogers

- Topic: How did the Art Festival on September 8th go? What do we need to keep and what do we need to change?
- Began 6:49
- According to Jason's current calculations
- Tonya will find out what expenses will be billed to us from the city for posters, cards, banner, etc.
- Reduce number of officers from 4 to 2?
- Fewer barriers? Buy cones instead?
- Are we going to have the Art Festival in April?
- Rock climbing addition to festival for children activities? (Connie)
- Lore get reimbursed? YES
- Use tax exempt next year for donuts/ coffee
- How do we get the CRA to reimburse for port-a-potty's (Tonya)
- Reduce to 1 handicap and 1 regular port a potty
- Chick-fil-a donation for lemonade?
- Thank you labels for water bottles? Using label maker
- Meeting ended at 7:30